Text Alim Madrasha
Recognizing the way ways to acquire this ebook text alim madrasha is
additionally useful. You have remained in right site to begin getting this
info. acquire the text alim madrasha partner that we manage to pay for here and
check out the link.
You could buy guide text alim madrasha or get it as soon as feasible. You could
speedily download this text alim madrasha after getting deal. So, bearing in
mind you require the book swiftly, you can straight get it. Its so utterly easy
and as a result fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this aerate

The Madrasa in Asia Farish A. Noor 2008 Summary: "Since the rise of the Taliban
and Al Qaeda, the traditional Islamic schools known as the madrasa have
frequently been portrayed as hotbeds of terrorism. For much longer, the madrasa
has been considered by some as a backward and petrified impediment to social
progress. However, for an important segment of the poor Muslim populations of
Asia, madrasas constitute the only accessible form of education. This volume
presents an overview of the madrasas in countries such as China, Indonesia,
Malayisia, India and Pakistan."--Publisher description.
Microfinance Institutions R. Mersland 2014-12-10 Research on MFI performance is
still in its infancy. MFIs are hybrid organizations with dual objectives.
Performance studies in microfinance are therefore less straightforward compared
to performance studies in traditional banking research. This book contains new
MFI performance research by top scholars from across the globe.
Madrasas in India Akhtarul Wasey 2005 Conbtributed articles.
The Biology Book DK 2021-06-29 Learn about the most important discoveries and
theories of this science in The Biology Book. Part of the fascinating Big Ideas
series, this book tackles tricky topics and themes in a simple and easy to
follow format. Learn about Biology in this overview guide to the subject, great
for novices looking to find out more and experts wishing to refresh their
knowledge alike! The Biology Book brings a fresh and vibrant take on the topic
through eye-catching graphics and diagrams to immerse yourself in. This
captivating book will broaden your understanding of Biology, with: - More than
95 ideas and events key to the development of biology and the life sciences Packed with facts, charts, timelines and graphs to help explain core concepts A visual approach to big subjects with striking illustrations and graphics
throughout - Easy to follow text makes topics accessible for people at any
level of understanding The Biology Book is a captivating introduction to
understanding the living world and explaining how its organisms work and
interact - whether microbes, mushrooms, or mammals. Here you'll discover key
areas of the life sciences, including ecology, zoology, and biotechnology,
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through exciting text and bold graphics. Your Biology Questions, Simply
Explained This book will outline big biological ideas, like the mysteries of
DNA and genetic inheritance; and how we learned to develop vaccines that
control diseases. If you thought it was difficult to learn about the living
world, The Biology Book presents key information in a clear layout. Here you'll
learn about cloning, neuroscience, human evolution, and gene editing, and be
introduced to the scientists who shaped these subjects, such as Carl Linnaeus,
Jean-Baptiste Lamarck, Charles Darwin, and Gregor Mendel. The Big Ideas Series
With millions of copies sold worldwide, The Biology Book is part of the awardwinning Big Ideas series from DK. The series uses striking graphics along with
engaging writing, making big topics easy to understand.
Research Design and Methodology 2017
Living Islam Magnus Marsden 2005-12-19 Popular representations of Pakistan's
North West Frontier have long featured simplistic images of tribal blood feuds,
fanatical religion, and the seclusion of women. The rise to power of the
radical Taliban regime in neighbouring Afghanistan enhanced the region's
reputation as a place of anti-Western militancy. Magnus Marsden is an
anthropologist who has immersed himself in the lives of the Frontier's
villagers for more than ten years. His evocative study of the Chitral region
challenges all these stereotypes. Through an exploration of the everyday
experiences of both men and women, he shows that the life of a good Muslim in
Chitral is above all a mindful life, enhanced by the creative force of poetry,
dancing and critical debate. Challenging much that has been assumed about the
Muslim world, this 2005 study makes a powerful contribution to the
understanding of religion and politics both within and beyond the Muslim
societies of southern Asia.
Bio-ecological Zones of Bangladesh 2002
Handbook of Islamic Education Holger Daun 2018-06-20 This Handbook traces and
presents the fundamentals of Islam and their history and background, and
provides a global and holistic, yet, detailed picture of Islamic education
around the world. It introduces the reader to the roots and foundations of
Islamic education; the responses of Islamic educational institutions to
different changes from precolonial times, through the colonial era up to the
contemporary situation. It discusses interactions between the state, state-run
education and Islamic education, and explores the Islamic educational
arrangements existing around the world. The book provides in-depth descriptions
and analyses, as well as country case studies representing some 25 countries.
The work reflects the recent series of changes and events with respect to Islam
and Muslims that have occurred during the past decades. The globalization of
Islam as a religion and an ideology, the migration of Muslims into new areas of
the globe, and the increasing contacts between Muslims and non-Muslims
reinforce the need for mutual understanding. By presenting Islamic education
around the world in a comprehensive work, this Handbook contributes to a deeper
international understanding of its varieties.
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Translocality 2010-01-25 Drawing on case studies mostly from Asia and Africa,
this book reconsiders the increasing interconnectedness between world regions
from a perspective of ‘translocality’. It suggests a more comprehensive reading
of processes often simplified as ‘global’, very recent, unidirectional, and
‘Western’-dominated.
International Encyclopedia of Civil Society Helmut K. Anheier 2009-11-24
Recently the topic of civil society has generated a wave of interest, and a
wealth of new information. Until now no publication has attempted to organize
and consolidate this knowledge. The International Encyclopedia of Civil Society
fills this gap, establishing a common set of understandings and terminology,
and an analytical starting point for future research. Global in scope and
authoritative in content, the Encyclopedia offers succinct summaries of core
concepts and theories; definitions of terms; biographical entries on important
figures and organizational profiles. In addition, it serves as a reliable and
up-to-date guide to additional sources of information. In sum, the Encyclopedia
provides an overview of the contours of civil society, social capital,
philanthropy and nonprofits across cultures and historical periods. For
researchers in nonprofit and civil society studies, political science,
economics, management and social enterprise, this is the most systematic
appraisal of a rapidly growing field.
Budgeting for Results Perspectives on Public Expenditure Management OECD
1995-07-28 This report analyses budget practices and innovations in twenty-two
OECD countries.
English Grammar & Composition 4-(17-18) No Author 2020-10-07 Collins English
Grammar and Composition is a carefully graded series spanning eight levels,
which aims to enable learners to master the rules of the English language so
that they can use it with ease.
Horn and Crescent Randall L. Pouwels 2002-06-06 A major historical study of
Islam among the Swahili.
The State and Madrasas in India Padmaja Nair 2009
Village Diary of a Heretic Banker Moin Qazi 2014-06-06 "VILLAGE DIARY OF A
HERETIC BANKER is more a diary than an instructive guide. The diary provides
the flavour of the author’s personal experiences as a rural banker and his
engagement with the poor in the remote crannies of India. The seed around which
the book crystallises is the intrinsic tenacity and grit of poor rural women
that can be harnessed into energetic powerhouses to drive our rural society
onto the road to prosperity. The book carries in its pages the poignant
nostalgia of the author for villages but it is also tinged at places with rage
and despair. The message in this book is that there is no grand, universal
formula for poverty reduction. The battle has to be fought on several fronts
and what works in one place does not necessarily work everywhere. The way
forward lies in grassroots field experiments for understanding the causal
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relationships in poor people’s behaviour and in learning by doing. The author’s
faith in poor people’s ability to climb out of the rut is unshakeable and his
core belief is gradualism. The author believes that lasting social change most
often—and perhaps always—comes slowly rather than in a burst of revolutionary
fervour. It is this belief that has shaped his work. He also believes that
lasting change can be effected only when women are given equal opportunities
for financial empowerment The author firmly believes that it is possible to
eliminate poverty in our country—provided we re-examine the received wisdom of
our assumptions. The poor are poor not because they are unskilled or illiterate
but because they cannot retain the returns of their labour. They neither own
capital, nor does anyone give them access to credit, except on the most
unreasonable terms. They live on the edge, in constant fear of a catastrophe or
tragedy, but they have no insurance because insurance companies consider them a
losing proposition. And the State’s social safety nets are not only grossly
inadequate but mired in corruption and bureaucratic red tape. During his
efforts in development finance and rural development work for over three
decades, the author has seen projects and strategies succeed as well as fail.
He has seen misguided project designs, poor implementation and squandering of
large sums of money. But he also witnessed incredible achievements. When
development works well, he argues, it can transform lives by providing the
underprivileged the capital and knowledge that can open up opportunities for
them and reduce their poverty. "
Faithful Education Ali Riaz 2008-09-03 In the wake of the terrorist attacks on
September 11, 2011, discussions on ties between Islamic religious education
institutions, namely madrassahs, and transnational terrorist groups have
featured prominently in the Western media. In the frenzied coverage of events,
however, vital questions have been overlooked: What do we know about the
madrassahs? Should Western policymakers be alarmed by the recent increase in
the number of these institutions in Muslim countries? Is there any connection
between them and the "global jihad"? Ali Riaz responds to these questions
through an in-depth examination of the madraassahs in Pakistan, Bangladesh, and
India. In Faithful Education, he examines these institutions and their roles in
relation to current international politics.
The Muslim World League Journal 1993
English for Specific Purposes Tom Hutchinson 1987-01-29 English for Specific
Purposes offers the teacher a new perspective on this important field. The main
concern is effective learning and how this can best be achieved in ESP courses.
The authors discuss the evolution of ESP and its position today; the role of
the ESP teacher; course design; syllabuses; materials; teaching methods, and
evaluation procedures. It will be of interest to all teachers who are concerned
with ESP. Those who are new to the field will find it a thorough, practical
introduction while those with more extensive experience will find its approach
both stimulating and innovative.
The Election of Caliph/Khalifah and World Peace Khondakar G. Mowla 1998
text-alim-madrasha

4/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 28, 2022 by guest

Unequal Citizens Zoya Hasan 2006-09-14 This survey based study of Muslim women
in India seeks to dispel popular misperceptions and stereotypes regarding their
status, as well as seriously engage with academic debates on gender and Islam.
Islamic Architecture in Cairo Doris Behrens-Abouseif 1992 For architecture or
history students or interested travellers, presents descriptions, histories,
photographs, plans, and drawings of detail for buildings erected in the
Egyptian capital from the earliest Islamic through the Ottoman periods.
References to the Survey Map of the Islamic Monuments of Cairo aid readers in
finding the buildings. A reprint of the 1989 publication. No index. Annotation
copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
The SAGE Handbook of Islamic Studies Akbar S Ahmed 2010-04-22 '... a welcome
addition to the already available introductory works on Islam. The chapters of
the book combine depth of analysis and erudition on a wide range of subjects.
Thus in a single volume one finds several superbly written papers not only on
the foundations of Islam and the manifestations of Islamic culture but also on
issues which are at the centre of contemporary debates among Muslims such as
multiculturalism, social justice, democracy and diversity. As a sourcebook this
work is equally useful for students, academicians and general readers' - Zafar
Ishaq Ansari, Director, Islamic Research Institute, International Islamic
University Islamic Studies is at a critical moment in its history. It seeks
both to maintain its rich history and to engage with other - sometimes dominant
- cultural and political studies. This tension is producing complex changes in
both the theory and the practice of Islamic Studies. This timely and
stimulating Handbook, edited by world-class experts in the field, provides a
comprehensive guide to Islamic Studies today. It examines the main issues in
the field and explores the key debates. It provides readers with an
indispensable, balanced guide to the roots of Islam and the challenges it faces
in the twenty-first century. The Handbook includes discussions of: - Islam as a
community of discourse and a global system - Islam, diaspora and
multiculturalism - The Qu'ran today - Islam as a moral and judicial system Islam and politics - Islam and culture - Diversities and Islam Concise, levelheaded and penetrating, this collection will be of interest to anyone who
studies contemporary Islam. It brings together an unparalleled collection of
international scholars who illuminate some of the most urgent and complex
issues in the world today.
From Behind the Curtain Mareike Jule Winkelmann 2005 Annotation. In the
aftermath of 9/11 Islamic seminaries or madrasas received much media attention
in India, mostly owing to the alleged link between madrasa education and forms
of violence. Yet, while ample information on madrasas for boys is available,
similar institutions of Islamic learning for girls have for the greater part
escaped public attention so far. This study investigates how madrasas for girls
emerged in India, how they differ from madrasas for boys, and how female
students come to interpret Islam through the teachings they receive in these
schools. Observations suggest that, next to the official curriculum, the
'informal' curriculum plays an equally important role. It serves the madrasa's
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broader aim of bringing about a complete reform of the students' morality and
to determine their actions accordingly. This title can be previewed in Google
Books - http://books.google.com/books?vid=ISBN9789053569078. This title is
available in the OAPEN Library - http://www.oapen.org.
Historical Dictionary of Islam Ludwig W. Adamec 2009-05-11 The second edition
of the Historical Dictionary of Islam presents a concise overview of Islamic
history, religion, philosophy, and Islamic political movements.
Handbook of Research on Sustaining SMEs and Entrepreneurial Innovation in the
Post-COVID-19 Era Baporikar, Neeta 2021-02-05 A multidimensional approach to
entrepreneurship, especially in the post-COVID-19 era, will have an important
influence on the state of business and government, especially when considering
the effects of technological development, innovation, glocalization, and
nationalization policies that need to be adopted for inclusive sustainable
growth, as well as the enhanced and efficient utilization of global resources.
That means there is likely to be a shift in how entrepreneurship development
and entrepreneurial opportunities will be perceived, developed, and resourced.
The question is how to sustain SMEs and entrepreneurial innovation in the postCOVID-19 era. Thus, comprehensive research and knowledge on designing policies
and approaches to ensure the sustainability of SMEs and entrepreneurial
innovation in post-pandemic times are essential to sustain, stimulate, and
foster SMEs, entrepreneurship, and entrepreneurial innovations. The Handbook of
Research on Sustaining SMEs and Entrepreneurial Innovation in the Post-COVID-19
Era provides research dedicated to entrepreneurship with a special emphasis on
the sustainability of SMEs and entrepreneurial innovations in the post-COVID-19
era. It provides discussion and the exchange of information on principles,
strategies, models, techniques, methodologies, and applications of
entrepreneurship in the post-COVID-19 era in the field of public and private
organizations. The chapters communicate the latest developments and thinking on
the entrepreneurship subject worldwide by drawing on the latest developments,
ideas, research, and best practice to examine the implications of the changes
taking place due to COVID-19. This book is ideally intended for entrepreneurs,
global organizations, small and medium-sized enterprises, managers, executives,
government officials, policymakers, researchers, academicians, and students who
are interested in learning about, designing, or implementing policies that are
more effective in the post-pandemic era.
Knowing Our Rights 2003 A critical approach to rights and laws of women living
under muslim laws.
Asia-Pacific Perspectives on International Humanitarian Law Suzannah Linton
2019-11-07 Place is inextricably linked to history by way of culture, language,
philosophy, faith and the development of worldviews. The richness and depth of
experience of the Asia-Pacific region has been under-studied, over-simplified
and under-appreciated. This book addresses that lacuna in the subject area of
international humanitarian law. Drawing on authoritative perspectives and
interviews with experts in and on this topic, including four of the region's
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most distinguished international judges, forty-one chapters thematically
examine the development of international humanitarian law; practice and
application of international humanitarian law; implementation and enforcement
of international humanitarian law; and looking to the future and enhancing
compliance with international humanitarian law. The expert contributors draw
out unique features, providing fresh insights to scholarship. Contributions on
and from the area also grapple with the regional commitments to humanitarianism
generally, illuminating how and why international humanitarian law might be
more readily accepted or ignored in armed conflicts in the region.
National Indicator Framework (NIF) on Education for Bangladesh 2019
Assembly Proceedings; Official Report East Pakistan (Pakistan). Assembly 1965
Inclusive Education Tim Loreman 2005 A practical guide to working with primary
and secondary students who need extra attention. It outlines the principles
behind diversity and inclusive policies, and discusses the range of needs
teachers can expect to encounter in an inclusive classroom.
Islamic Art and Architecture 650-1250 Richard Ettinghausen 2003-07-11 This
richly illustrated book provides an unsurpassed overview of Islamic art and
architecture from the seventh to the thirteenth centuries, a time of the
formation of a new artistic culture and its first, medieval, flowering in the
vast area from the Atlantic to India. Inspired by Ettinghausen and Grabar’s
original text, this book has been completely rewritten and updated to take into
account recent information and methodological advances. The volume focuses
special attention on the development of numerous regional centers of art in
Spain, North Africa, Egypt, Syria, Anatolia, Iraq, and Yemen, as well as the
western and northeastern provinces of Iran. It traces the cultural and artistic
evolution of such centers in the seminal early Islamic period and examines the
wealth of different ways of creating a beautiful environment. The book
approaches the arts with new classifications of architecture and architectural
decoration, the art of the object, and the art of the book. With many new
illustrations, often in color, this volume broadens the picture of Islamic
artistic production and discusses objects in a wide range of media, including
textiles, ceramics, metal, and wood. The book incorporates extensive accounts
of the cultural contexts of the arts and defines the originality of each
period. A final chapter explores the impact of Islamic art on the creativity of
non-Muslims within the Islamic realm and in areas surrounding the Muslim world.
The Woman Who Flew Nasreen Jahan 2012-06-14 Winner of the Philips Literary
Award in Bangladesh The Woman Who Flew (Urukkoo) tells the story of Nina, a
young woman who moves from small-town Bangladesh to the megacity of Dhaka,
where she soon finds herself divorced, bereaved of her newborn and trapped in a
mundane existence. Hungry for fresh air, Nina strikes up a friendship with her
mother’s handsome ex-lover, Irfan, who encourages her to paint again. But as
Nina tugs at her chains, her sexually confused ex-husband, Rezaul, insinuates
himself back into her life, leaving her pregnant . . . Intense, edgy and tinged
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with rage, The Woman Who Flew lays bare the inner world of a woman beating her
wings against a hostile, conservative landscape.
Asian Profile 2000
Handbook of Research on Asian Perspectives of the Educational Impact of
COVID-19 M. Rezaul Islam 2021-10 "This book explores the impacts and
perspectives of the COVID-19 on education as well as research while schools are
operating mostly via online digital platforms"-Mukhtasar Al Quduri Aḥmad ibn Muḥammad Qudūrī 2016
The Mysterious Plus William Tarvin The Mysterious Plus opens with a situation
recently in the news: the murder of an American embassy official in a North
African country. The aim of the novel, however, is broader than an individual
act of violence. Its murder becomes a symbol of the fanatic-inflamed divisions
between Muslim Middle East and Judeo-Christian West, which are fraying the ties
that bond humanity. The hero of The Mysterious Plus straddles both worlds. To
save his sister, Omar Naaman, nineteen, betrayed comrades and country during
Algeria’s fight for independence from colonial rule. At the war’s end, the
defeated French, grateful for his double-dealing service, whisked him to
France, bestowing a new identity, Remy Montpellier. Years later, Remy is
coerced by the French DGSE (their intelligence service) to return incognito to
Algeria, where as Omar he is still branded as a traitor, in fact, as the last
of the “Seven Devils,” the first six “great collaborators” having been tracked
down and killed by Algerian agents. Sent to investigate the gay-bashing murder
of an American embassy attaché, who (DGSE suspected) was trafficking classified
documents, Remy gradually moves from pursuer to pursued. Will he fulfill the
true purpose of his returning to Algiers, or will his treasonous past overtake
him? How does the “Mysterious Plus” control the answers to these two questions
and hence the resolution to the novel? In his previous book, The Saint of
Sodomy (GLB, 1999), William Tarvin, who lived in the Middle East for two
decades, satirized Muslim sexual hypocrisies. Though the same barbed wit
infuses The Mysterious Plus, it is counterpoised by a darker strain, that
materialistic/spiritual differences between West and Middle East threaten to
sever the cords bonding humanity. Addendum: Since the novel incorporates ideas
from around one thousand philosophical, religious, literary, social,
psychological, historical, and political works, Tarvin has provided some
commentary and definitions in end-of-chapter footnotes.
Education for Humanistic, Ethical/moral and Cultural Values 1991
Managing Curricular Innovation Numa Markee 1997
Monolingual Policy, Bilingual Interaction Rizwan-ul Huq 2020-12-28 The research
reported here is an investigation of bilingual instruction in Bangladeshi
schools. In particular, the thesis explores how schooling takes place when a
second language is used as a medium of instruction to teach subject content.
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The study is based on a corpus of 44 hours of video recordings from real-life
classroom interaction at two Bangladeshi schools in two metropolitan cities.
The age range of the students is 9 to 13 years. Using multimodal conversation
analysis, the thesis analyzes the participants’ practice – as it emerges
through mundane classroom activities – and thereby examines participants’
language use in the presence of an existing language policy. The findings show
how everyday instructional activities are accomplished in classrooms,
especially the pedagogical focus on clarifying subject content and vocabulary.
It further highlights that the interrelation between classroom interaction and
language policy is informed by the participants’ use of embodied resources and
the surrounding material ecology. The dissertation contributes to the growing
literature on social interaction in bilingual classrooms and the wider field of
bilingual and multilingual pedagogy. Den här avhandlingen undersöker tvåspråkig
undervisning i skolor i Bangladesh, med särskilt fokus på hur ett andraspråk,
engelska, används för att undervisa ämnesinnehållet. Studien är baserad på
videoinspelningar av klassrumsinteraktioner i två skolor i Bangladesh belägna i
två storstäder. Åldern på de deltagande eleverna är 9 till 13 år, och den
totala inspelningstiden är 44 timmar. I avhandlingen analyseras deltagarnas –
både lärares och elevers – pedagogiska interaktion in situ, det vill säga så
som de uttrycks i de faktiska klassrumssituationerna. Med hjälp av multimodal
konversationsanalys undersöks vilka strategier deltagarna använder för att
utföra klassrumsarbete mot bakgrund av skolans språkpolicy om att enbart
kommunicera på engelska. Resultatet visar hur den faktiska undervisningen går
till i klassrummen, och särskilt det pedagogiska fokuset på att förtydliga
ämnesinnehållet och utöka ordförrådet. Avhandlingen bidrar till forskningen om
social interaktion i tvåspråkiga klassrum och till den växande kunskapen om
två- och flerspråkig pedagogik. বর্তমান গেবষণাপত্রিটর উদ্েদশ্য বাংলােদশী
ইংেরজী-ভাষী স্কুেলর িবষয়িভত্িতক শ্েরনীকক্েষ (েযমন: গিণত, িবজ্ঞান, তথ্য ও
প্রযুক্িত, কৃিষ ইত্যািদ) পড়ােশানার কােজ িকভােব পাঠদানকালীন সমেয় বাংলা ও
ইংেরজীেক যুগপৎ ব্যবহার করা হয় তার সিবস্তার অনুসন্ধান। বাংলােদেশ অবস্িথত দুিট
স্কুেলর শ্েরণীকক্েষর ৈদনন্িদন িশক্ষা কার্যক্রেমর ক্যােমরায় ধারণকৃত উপাত্ত
(সর্বেমাট ৪৪ ঘন্টার) মাল্িটেমাডাল কনভারেসশন এনািলিসস বা কেথাপকথন িবশ্েলষেণর
মাধ্যেম এই সমীক্ষা পর্যেবক্ষণ কের েয, অংশগ্রহণকারী িশক্ষক এবং িশক্ষার্থীরা উভয়ই
পাঠদানকালীন সমেয় িকভােব প্রািতষ্ঠািনক ইংেরজী এক ভাষা নীিত ব্যবহােরর িনয়ম েমেন
চেল। িশক্ষার্থীেদর গড় বয়স ৯ েথেক ১৩। গেবষণািটর ফলাফল িনর্েদশ কের েয, আপাত
িবেরাধী হেলও ইংেরজী এক ভাষা নীিতর পিরবর্েত বাংলা ও ইংেরজীর যুগপৎ ব্যবহার
শুধুমাত্র িবষয়িভত্িতক জ্ঞান বৃদ্িধই কের না বরং ইংেরজী সংক্রান্ত জ্ঞান (েযমন:
শব্দভান্ডার, শব্েদর গভীর অর্থ উপলব্িধ ইত্যািদ) বৃদ্িধেত সুিনর্িদষ্ট ইিতবাচক
ভূিমকা রােখ। গেবষণার প্রাপ্ত ফলাফল েথেক আেরা েদখা যায় েয, িশক্ষক ও
ছাত্রছাত্রীরা নানািবধ ধ্বিন-উত্তর (নন-ভার্বাল), কণ্ঠ-উত্তর (নন-েভাকাল) এবং
শ্েরণীকক্েষর পািরপার্শ্িবক সংস্থানেক (ম্যােটিরয়াল ইেকালিজ) িশক্ষাসংক্রান্ত
কর্মকান্েড পদ্ধিতগতভােব ব্যবহার কের এবংপাঠদানকালীন সমেয় বাংলা ও ইংেরজীর যুগপৎ
ব্যবহাের নানািবধ ভাষাগত ও ভাষা-উত্তর সংস্থান (িরেসার্স) িবস্তৃত ভূিমকা রােখ।
দ্িব-ভাষা অথবা বহু-ভাষা সংক্রান্ত গেবষণায় আগ্রহী পাঠেকর জন্য সমীক্ষািট িলিখত।
The Penal Code. Act XLV, of 1860 India 1875
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